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SCHOOLS FORUM

16th September 2014
2015/16 Budget update- Fairer Funding for Schools
	Lead Officer
	Richard Morgan

	Contact details
	Richard_morgan@bathnes.gov.uk  01225 395220

	Forum asked to decide / steer / be informed
	Be aware of the resources available for allocation to priorities in 2015-16

	Time Needed
	10 mins


Purpose of the report
To update the forum on the outcome of the DFE consultation of the distribution of resources to local authorities for schools.
Recommendation
1. Forum is asked to note the outcome of the consultation,
Report
In March 2014 the DFE issued a consultation on the methodology of resource allocation to Local Authorities. The consultation set out the Department for Education’s proposal to allocate an additional £350m in 2015-16, to increase the per-pupil budgets for the least fairly funded local areas. Our proposal will mean that in 2015-16, every local area will attract a minimum level of funding for each of its pupils and schools, making the distribution of funding to local areas fairer whilst ensuring that no area receives a cut to its per-pupil budget. 

At the forum meeting in May 2014 it was suggested that the impact on B&NES would be negligible as we are already funded at a level above the minimum be proposed in the consultation document. 

During the summer conversations between LA’s and the DFE have taken place and amendments to both the proposal and the data being used in the calculations have resulted in revised arrangements for 2015-16. These new arrangements suggest a new minimum funding allocation for B&NES that exceeds our current funding per pupil sum.

It is therefore likely that B&NES will be allocated an additional £284k in 2015-16 (assuming pupil numbers remain unchanged)

Forum will need to include this funding in its forward budget planning for 2015-16 
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